A AQUICON

November 8, 2017

To Whom It May Concern:
RE: Letter of Reference — Pollard Enterprises Ltd.

Aquicon Construction Co. Ltd., has had the pleasure of working with Pollard Enterprises Ltd., on
numerous projects, including Elementary Schools, Community Centres, Secondary Schools and many
other government facilities.

We would like to express our satisfaction with the manner in which they carry out their work on all our
jobsites. We find Pollard Enterprises Ltd., to be a well-managed company; their staff is diligent,
hardworking and always ready to assist with completing the job on time.

We have no hesitations in working with them in the future and would recommend their services to any
perspective Client.

Sincerely,
AQUICON CONSTRUCTION CO. LTD.
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